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Nazaneen Healy

From: Juno Szalay <jupeli@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 5:50 PM
To: Public Comment - HC
Subject: Letter of Recommendation supporting the nomination of the Settlers Project for the 2022 Los Altos 

Historical Preservation Award from the Historical Commission

Hi,  
I would like to support the nomination of the Settlers Project for the 2022 Los Altos Historical 
Preservation Award from the Historical Commission. The Los Altos Chapter of the National Daughters 
of the American Revolution have researched 35 early settlers to the Los Altos/Mountain View area 
and compiled them as a downloadable book,  Early Settlers of Old Los Altos/Mountain View which 
has been nominated for the award. I am writing to support this nomination in tonight's meeting.  
Thank you,  
Juno  

Juno Szalay 
JuPeLi@comcast.net 
(650) 796-9165 


